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                                     FAYETTEVILLE HIGH SCHOOL

August 15, 2011

Dear Parent:
I would like to introduce myself.  I am David Young, a teacher and your child’s advisor at Fayetteville High School for the 2011-2012 school year.  As an advisor, it is my goal to know your student, both academically and personally.  Your student will meet with me during advisory period each Tuesday and Thursday.  During this time we will be engaged in different activities designed to help your child feel more a part FHS.  This year, I will serve as your child’s advocate and mentor.  If your student has a low average in a class or has excessive absences or truancies, I will contact you.  Even if there are no problems, it is my goal to have contact with you a minimum of four times this school year.  I would appreciate your child returning the attached contact form to me during the first week of school, so I will know how and when to contact you.
You were your child’s first teacher, and you see your child as an individual.  I hope you will share your insights with me during the coming year, so I can know and advise your student to the best of my ability.  As your student’s advisor, I will serve as your primary contact at the high school.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns relating to any aspect of your child’s experience.  My email address at school is dayoung7@gmail.com, and this is probably the best way to reach me throughout the school day.  

I would like to welcome you to Open House at FHS this August 30th from 6:00 to 8:00 pm.  When you arrive please start your visit by coming to my room 3201 so we can begin to get to know each other.  In addition, please note that parent teacher conferences will be from 4:30 to 7:00 on October 27th or from 8:00 to 1:00 on October 28th.   If you would like to meet with me around this time, please contact me for an appointment since I will be at a conference during these times. A copy of the report card schedule is on the back of this letter.  On the days listed, your student will have a copy of his or her grade to share with you.  Please access the high school web page, go to “parent resources” and click on “advisory” for more information regarding our program, our activities, and other parent resources.  I look forward to working with you to help your child be successful and to remember this year at FHS as one of the best ever.

David Young
Progress Report and Report Card Dates

September 15, 2011
Progress reports given to students to take home.

October 21, 2011

First nine weeks report cards.

November 14, 2011
Progress reports given to students to take home.

January 11, 2012

First semester report cards

February 10, 2012
Progress reports given to students to take home.

March 16, 2012

Third nine weeks report cards

April 20, 2012

Progress reports given to students to take home.

June 6, 2012

Weather permitting (snow days), grades and diplomas 





will be ready for you to pick up at FHS
